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Hughes Hubbard's anti-corruption "Month in a Minute" offers a quick snapshot of the key foreign 

corruption-related developments from the prior month. We hope you find it a useful and perhaps 

enjoyable resource. 

Highlights from September include a conviction related to a bribery scheme in Honduras and 

developments in a case related to PEMEX. 

Carl Zaglin Convicted on FCPA Charges 

On Sept. 15, Carl Alan Zaglin, the owner of a Georgia-based manufacturer of police uniforms and 

accessories, was found guilty of violating the Foreign Corrupt Practices Act (FCPA) for his role in a 

scheme to bribe Honduran government officials in exchange for more than $10 million in contracts with 

the Honduran National Police. 

In December 2023, Zaglin, along with his two co-conspirators, Aldo Nestor Marchena and Francisco 

Roberto Cosenza Centeno, were indicted on charges of money laundering, engaging in transactions in 

criminally derived property and FCPA-related offenses. The indictment alleged that between 2015 and 

2019, Zaglin and Marchena paid over $166,000 in bribes to Cosenza and other Honduran government 

officials in exchange for more than $10 million in contracts with TASA, the Honduran government 

agency responsible for procuring goods for the Honduran National Police. Zaglin and Marchena 

allegedly worked with Cosenza to conceal the bribes by laundering the proceeds through bank accounts 

and shell companies. 
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